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Greetings Lake Forest parents with only 4 and a half more days of school, this is 
Ms. Boyd and I need to share some important information about the end of the 
year wrap up and summer school.   
 
*End of the year award ceremonies will be held in the class this year with the 
teacher and students only. Teachers will be sharing with how you can see these 
ceremonies (either live stream, Teams mtg or a recording). End of year 
celebrations will be held the same day as the award ceremony. Any food intended 
for the celebration must be carried in by the student ONLY. No one will not be 
allowed on campus to drop off food. NO EXCEPTIONS so please plan accordingly.   
 
*Please check the school's website for the schedule and directions for virtual 
students to return their laptops and chargers. We need ALL devices back no later 
than Friday June 11. 
 
*For students who are registered for Summer school, please be on the lookout for 
information that was sent home today regarding Summer Emergency Contact 
Information cards.  These cards were sent to parents of registered summer 
students must be returned by next Tuesday June 8 in order for your student to 
attend the summer program.    
 
*Finally, This Friday, June 4 will be the last day for students to bring backpacks to 
school.  
Please call the front office if you have any questions regarding this parent link.  
 
Thank you and have a nice evening! 

 


